
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th - 10th January  
For one week only we will be looking at how to stay safe when riding 

on a bike or a scooter, if your child has a bike or scooter they would 

like to bring in to nursery for this week please do. 

Feel free to bring them in every session your child attends nursery 

that week, we will be making a space in the nursery garden to store 

the bikes/scooters during the day and will send them home with 

your child at pick up time. 

Our school policy is that all children have to wear a 

helmet when partaking in any activity that involves 

riding a bike or scooter. If you do not provide a helmet 

your child will not be able to ride when with us. 

Any questions please ask a member of the team. 


